Correction Statement and Agreement

In consideration of the closing for the Chatfield Reallocation Project, all Water
Providers, as defined in the Water Provider Agreements by and between the Water Providers
and the Colorado Department of Natural Resources ( the “State”) agree that the State will
make a final review of all closing documents to ensure that there are no clerical errors or
clerical inaccuracies, such as page numbering, typographical errors, clerical errors, etc. Any
clerical errors or clerical inaccuracies encountered will be corrected by the State of Colorado,
after notification and in coordination and agreement with that Water Provider and updated
documents will be provided. A list of any and all non-substantive corrections made to any of
the closing documents will be provided to all Water Providers.

Water Provider:
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